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Pope Francis Prayer Intentions: Nov. 

 In the Service of Peace  

That the language of love and dialogue may  

always prevail over the language of conflict. 

ALL SAINTS 

DAY 

ALL SOULS 

DAY 

Discover Joy in Everyday Life  

10:30-3:30 Sunday 18 November,  

St Mary's,  58 Osier Rd, Greenmeadows, Hawkes Bay 

Celebrate the 9 a.m. Sunday Mass or arrive @ 10 a.m. for a cuppa. 

The day is relaxed and suitable for everyone so bring a friend. 

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN LUNCH, PEN AND PAPER.  

MORNING TEA AND HOT DRINKS WILL BE PROVIDED. 

A Koha/Donation is appreciated. Please simply give what you can.  

Auckland MARIST FAMILY FORUM  

Sat. 10 November  

Good Shepherd College, 2pm – 4pm.   

All Welcome. 

Fr Justin Taylor will share on Fr Colin  

from his newly published biography. 

 

 

 
WOMEN-WOMEN: MARIAN MOTHERS 

November 2018 News and Discussion Guide 

Kia Ora Friends, it was special to be with some of you in Marlborough 

in October. I wish I could see all of you more often. It was good also 

to begin plans for retreat opportunities in the area next year. I am 

looking forward to seeing some of you in Christchurch and Hawkes 

Bay in November. 

Nelson Marian Mothers praying 

with each other using the ‘Mary 

Prayer Shawl’. 

From left to right:  

Pauline, Elizabeth, Joyce,  

Mary and Helen 

Advent REFLECTION 

Its lovely to have a relaxed get together in  

December but for those of you who don’t, this will 

be our last news and reflection until late January.  

We pray Advent, Christmas & New Year blessings 

for you and your loved ones. Its been great to  

journey with you through the year.  

  The ADVENT REFLECTION is   

 ONLY POSTED IF REQUESTED!  

N.B. : R.S.V.P . — WRITE, TEXT or EMAIL by 15 November! 

if you want the ADVENT reflection posted to your group.   

Please make contact and let us know. ALL those who receive 

monthly emails will be sent an ‘E’ version in late November.  


